
Empowering Arizona's Moderate and Independent Voters 

Vote YES on Prop 140 

Right now, our primary election system favors extreme voices within the parties and creates added 
hurdles for independent voters and their voices. This structure discourages moderate points of view 
leaving voters to decide between extreme candidates and agendas.  

This incentivizes candidates to only listen to the narrow interests of highly partisan primary voters. 
Proposition 140 would require ALL candidates to appear on the same ballot and compete under the 
same rules in a single primary, regardless of party. 

All registered voters would use that same ballot to cast their vote. - Prohibit using taxpayer funds to 
pay for private political party primaries. This is a common-sense solution that will moderate the 
partisanship that s been stifling progress on policy issues like school funding, voucher 
accountability, abortion care, affordable housing, water and environmental policy, and other 
important issues.  

You finally have a chance to change that by creating an even playing field for independent voters 
and giving moderate candidates a fair chance to compete. Proposition xxx will make general 
election races more competitive by giving independent and moderate voters more of a voice.  

It will also make candidates more accountable to more voters and lead to better choices and better 
results and a stronger Arizona.  

Ready for a fresh start?  Vote YES on Prop 140! 


